
                   Oak Grove Christian Preschool 

           3801 Beulah Road, Richmond, VA 23237 

                                804-275-7807 

Our preschool has been in operation for over thirty years and is  Christian based. Our objective is 
to provide a well-rounded program to preschool age children, providing religious, educational, 
and social values.  Our curriculum provides a variety of experiences which will challenge and    
develop each child’s creativity and self-concept.  Using Bible stories, songs and conversation, we 
strive to enhance each child’s spiritual development.  The ministerial staff of Oak Grove Baptist 
Church is available to our school children and parents at any time, for any need. 

Our School hours are 9:30 a.m. until 1:30 p.m. on Mondays, Wednesday and Fridays.               
We request that parents send in lunch and a healthy snack each day.  The tuition is a flat monthly 
fee of $130 per month for three day students and $100.00 per month for two days students due 
the first day of each month September through June. In addition, a one time $20 resource fee will 
be due with the first month’s tuition. 

The preschool calendar is set according to Chesterfield County Public Schools with a few          
exceptions.  We begin our school year on Monday, September 14 and end on Wednesday,      
June 16. Gradation Day will be on Wednesday, June 16.  We close whenever Chesterfield 
County Schools close or have an unscheduled closing, due to weather, emergency, or have a 3 
hour early release.  Tuition is based on a yearly fee divided into ten payments, not on the number 
of days open in any given month. We do not refund tuition due to unscheduled missed days but 
will try to make up any extended closings ( more then 2 days in a month) by opening on       
Thursdays.  We will notify you in advance of any Thursday openings. 

We will try in any way to accommodate you and your child during the school year.  There is a 
registration fee due when you send in your application that will be refunded if we cannot place 
your child.  We operate a curb service drop off and pick up program for those parents who       
request it starting in October and have an extended day program until 3:00 each day.  We ask that 
you notify the preschool office when your child is going to be absent for more then two days. 

Orientation for all students and parents will be Friday, September 11 at 10:00 a.m. in the church 
sanctuary.  After a brief program, you and your child will be able to meet his/her teacher in their 
classroom.  Please be prepared to fill out information forms on that day. 

I hope you  and your child are excited as we are about the 2009-2010 school year.  We have a 
wonderful time at preschool.  We begin each day with a smile and a hug and end with thankfulness  
for the time spent with your child. 


